
Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council Meeting of 28 August 2003 

2. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT 
 
 2.1 Richard Budd, Chairperson of Air Quality and Energy Committee, Environment 

Canterbury, and Mike Gordon of Environment Canterbury, addressed the Board regarding 
the Clean Heat Project. 

 
  It was decided that a seminar be held to discuss this issue some time in the future. 
 
 2.2. Glen Koorey, a resident of Selwyn Street, addressed the Board in support of the proposed 

cycle lane project in Strickland Street. 
 
 2.3 Graham Harris advised the Board of his concerns regarding the proposed cycle lane project in 

Strickland Street. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


